
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
439 Water Supply Corporation is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 
If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination 

Complaint Form (PDF), found online at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any USDA office, 

or call (866) 632-9992 to request the form.  You may also write a letter containing all of the information requested in 

the form.  Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, 

Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202) 690-7442 or 

email at program.intake@usda.gov. 
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BOIL WATER NOTIFICATION 
 

OCTOBER 20, 2020 
 

TO:   Customers of 439 Water Supply Corporation who are located north of Cedar Cove on 

Water Works Rd, Belton, TX to include Denman’s Mountain, Rosemont, Westcliff Park 

  

 

If you are a customer located north of Cedar Cove on Water Works Rd, Belton, TX to include 

Denman’s Mountain, Rosemont, Westcliff Park area and experienced reduced pressure or no water at 

all, please boil the water prior to using for drinking, cooking, or making ice. 

 

Due to reduced pressure, the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) has required our 

water system, 439 WSC PWS ID #0140076, to notify customers in the affected area of the need to boil 

their water prior to consumption. 

 

To ensure destruction of all harmful bacteria and other microbes, water for drinking, cooking, and 

making ice should be boiled and cooled prior to use.  The water should be brought to a vigorous, rolling 

boil and then boiled for two minutes.  In lieu of boiling, you may purchase bottled water or obtain water 

from some other suitable source. 

 

When it is no longer necessary to boil the water, the water system officials will notify you that the water 

is safe for consumption.  Instructions to discontinue boiling will be issued in the same manner as this 

notice. 

 

If you have questions concerning this matter, you may contact Erron Lowry at (254) 613-3100. 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 
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